1/11/25,10:50 AM Gmail - 114 East Main street PUD

M Gmall Matt Parisi <mmu130@gmail.com>

114 East Main street PUD

Dennis Gile <dgile@richmondvt.gov> Fri, Jan 10, 2025 at 1:19 PM

To: "matthew.james.parisi@gmail.com" <matthew.james.parisi@gmail.com>
Cc: Tyler Machia <tmachia@richmondvt.gov>

The Richmond Fire Dept. OK this address at 114 east main street. The fire dept. Can use the parking lot at 98 East Main Street. The fire dept. can not use the driveway at 114
east main St. Because the driveway is to narrow. There for we cannot guarantee fire protection.

Chief Dennis Gile

Paste HTML

Friday, January 3, 2025 at 4:15PM -05:00 from Dennis Gile <dgile@richmondvt.gov>:

Do you remember talking to this guy. Dennis

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
Get Outlook for Android

From: Matt Parisi <matthew.james.parisi@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, January 3, 2025 2:58:50 PM

To: Richmond Fire Dept <richmondfiredept@richmondvt.gov>
Subject: 114 East Main street PUD

Some people who received this message don't often get email from matthew.james.parisi@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

[Quoted text hidden]
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